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I strongly support SB210 

 This Bill would take Oregon back to in-person voting and eliminate mail-in voting 

which is very costly. 

Make in-person voting on the date of the election, which is the standard method for 

conducting an election. 

Voter ID would be required in-order to cast your vote. IDs are required for everything 

from Drivers Licenses, signing up and paying for utilities bills in person.Banking,hotel 

rooms buying alcohol and cooking wine, cigarettes and the list goes on; This 

guarantees free and fair elections, that can be trusted and audited. Voting with an 

Oregon ID should be a MUST! 

This would bring Oregon into compliance with federal actions. 

I look forward to seeing this bill pass the Oregon Senate. 

Thank you for your time, 

Sue Sutherland 

 


